
ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE FEAST OF
SAINT  THEODOSIOS  THE
CENOBIARCH
The Website of Jerusalem Patriarchate announces that due to
covid-19 restrictions the Holy Monastery of Saint Theodosios
the Cenobiarch will not receive any visitors on the day of the
commemoration of the Saint, Sunday 11/24 January 2021.
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